
Tourist  traffic  in
neighborhoods  subject  of
meeting
El Dorado County Supervisor Sue Novasel is hosting a meeting
Feb. 13 to discuss tourist traffic congestion.

There  is  a  growing  concern  from  neighborhood  residents
regarding online map applications that redirect travelers off
the main roads and highways, and onto local roads and into
neighborhoods.

Representatives from the El Dorado County Sheriff’s Office and
California Highway Patrol will also be in attendance.

The meeting will be at the CCC headquarters in Meyers in the
upstairs conference room starting at 6pm.
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